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CRAIG RELOCATES POCATELLO OFFICE 
Move will allow for better constituent service 

 
 POCATELLO, ID – Idaho Senator Larry Craig announced that his Pocatello regional office is 
moving from its current location in the U.S. Courthouse, effective Tuesday, March 14.  The address of 
the new office is: 
 

275 South 5th Avenue, Suite 290 
Pocatello, ID 83201 

 
 “I’m always looking to improve and provide the best constituent services possible,” Craig said.  
“The new location will provide Idahoans better access and allow my Pocatello staff to operate with 
greater efficiency.”  
 
 The office will be closed on Monday, while the move is completed.  Telephone and fax numbers 
will remain the same: 
 

Telephone: (208) 236-6817 
Fax: (208) 236-6820 
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